January 7, 2013
Jeff Mortensen, P.E.

High Mesa Consulting Group

6010-B Midway Park NE

Albuquerque, NM 87109

Re:
Chaparral Elem. Sch. Track & Field, 
Grading and Drainage Certification - Accepted
Engineer’s Stamp dated: 12-22-11 (F-10/D005)

Certification dated: 01-02-13


Dear Mr. Mortensen,  
Thank you for providing an Engineer Certification for the Grading/Drainage Plan received on 01-04-13, for the above referenced plan number.  This information will be placed in the project file.
If you have any questions, I can be contacted at 924-3695.

Sincerely,

Shahab Biazar, P.E.
Senior Engineer, Planning Dept.-Hydrology 

Development and Building Services

C:  file
E-mail: addressee 
 

